THE UNIVERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA
Faculty of Graduate Studies and Faculty of Arts

Institute of Asian Research: Centre for India and South Asia Research

Johal Chair in Indian Studies
The Centre for India and South Asia Research (CISAR) in the Institute of Asian Research (IAR) and the Faculty of Arts at the University of British Columbia invite applications for a tenure-track faculty position to occupy the Johal Chair in Indian Studies beginning July 1, 2005. The appointment will most likely be at the Assistant Professor level, though exceptional candidates will be considered at other levels. 

The Institute of Asian Research (IAR) is a focal point at UBC for research on contemporary issues affecting socio-economic and political development in Asia.  IAR promotes advanced policy-relevant research that is informed by knowledge of local cultures.  More information on the Institute of Asian Research can be obtained from our website: http://www.iar.ubc.ca.  This will be a joint appointment in the IAR and in a department (e.g., Economics, Political Science) in the Faculty of Arts (www.arts.ubc.ca/).
The candidate should have a thorough knowledge of the institutional structures and the political economy of India, competence in an Indian language, and an interest in doing applied research in various aspects of Indian development (example research areas could include demography, gender and development, social movements, or health and development). The successful candidate must hold a Ph.D., and demonstrate outstanding training and promise in empirical research, publication, and teaching.

The candidate should be able to teach in relevant modules in the Institute’s Masters of Arts, Asia Pacific Policy Studies (MAPPS) program (http://mapps.iar.ubc.ca/) and in the Faculty of Arts.

The University of British Columbia hires on the basis of merit and is committed to employment equity.  We encourage all qualified persons to apply. However, Canadians and permanent residents of Canada will be given priority. 

Candidates should send a letter of application including a statement of research interests, a CV, and the names and full addresses (including e-mail) of at least three references who have been asked to write in support of the candidate by January 31, 2005 to:

Professor Timothy Cheek

Acting Director

Institute of Asian Research

The University of British Columbia

251-1855 West Mall

Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1Z2

CANADA.

E-mail applications accepted by Ms. Karen Jew at kjew@interchange.ubc.ca    
